
【Public Announcement】Inauthentic Website 
"www.luifoundation.org" 
11 DEC 2019 
 
11 DECEMBER 2019 

 
Dr Lui Che-woo has serious concern over a website 
“https://www.luifoundation.org” under the name of LUI CHE-WOO 
FOUNDATION (“the said website”) which falsely alleged that it was 
established by him. Dr Lui Che-woo hereby clarifies that the said website 
has no connection whatsoever with him or any of his related charities and 
organisations including LUI FOUNDATION, LUI CHE WOO CHARITY, LUI 
CHE WOO FOUNDATION LIMITED and LUI Che Woo Prize Limited. The 
use of Dr Lui Che-woo’s name and all references made in relation to him in 
the said website are absolutely unauthorised. Appropriate legal action 
would be taken. 
 
 


